
February Newsletter  Room 10

Dear Families, 

 With Valentine’s Day and hearts all around, this month will be fun!  On Feb. 11th 
we will have a Valentine’s Day party.  The students may wear their pajamas to school if 
they would like too.  They may also bring a valentine for each friend in class.  It is 
helpful if the students only sign their name on the valentines and not write each 
individual friend’s names on it.  It helps with time, thank you.  Please bring in a medium 
size tote bag or medium size shoe box for their valentines.  We will decorate them in 
class.  Please have your child bring to school by Tuesday 2/9. 

 Our continent study is Asia.  The students will learn about yummy foods, animals 
that live in Asia and we will have fun learning about Chinese New Year.  Our next 
invertebrate study is reptiles. 

 We will start our health study with dental hygiene.  We will also start “Fun with 
Music” this month.          
  

       
  I hope you have a wonderful February!    
         
     Ms. Judy 

      

  

  

Please send your child with an extra mask everyday.  The cold makes their nose runny 
and many of them are getting wet just from their own moisture, as well as the children 
are sneezing in them and they become dirty.  There extra mask can stay here in a 
ziplock bag and I’ll send the dirty one home, so you’ll know to send a new one the 
next day, along with the one they are wearing.  


IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS

Thursday, February 11th - Pajama Day


Friday, February 12th - Professional Development, School Closed


Monday, February 15h - President’s Day, School Closed
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